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Date: 02/08/22
To: Students’ Union Council
Re: Board of Governors Representative Report 02/08/22

Dear Council,

It is a pleasure to be writing my first council report to all of you! As many of you know,
the election results were only finalized yesterday, so | don’t have too much to report, but
you can find a summary below.

Consultation

Having started mid-semester, my first objective is to catch up with various stakeholders
on their current stance on board issues. | have reached out to and will be meeting with
several SRAs over the next couple of weeks to catch up. | would also love to meet
some of you, so feel free to reach out at bog@su.ualberta.ca if you'd like to set up a
chat.

Strategy Session and Budget Briefing

| had the pleasure of attending my first Board sessions this past Friday, which were a
joint briefing with APC on the state of the budget, and a strategy session for the Board.
Given the cycle of Board meetings and the state of the University right now, budget
advocacy will play a central role in my time on the Board, so expect continued
consultation with stakeholders on that.

That’s all | have to say for this week. Looking forward to meeting with all of you, and
hopefully influencing a bit of positive change in these particularly challenging times.

Sincerely,

b s

Undergraduate Board of Governors Representative
Adrian Wattamaniuk

Adrian Wattamaniuk, Undergraduate Board of Governors Representative
780.953.7083 | bog@su.ualberta.ca 1
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